
Dear Nursery,  

I hope you all enjoyed my little video message. Its 

always great to have a dance. I hope you all take the 

time to move and dance to some of your favourite 

songs. Perhaps you could copy the routine from my 

message. I would love to see!! 

Your learning grid is now on the website - please take 

your time with the activities. I love seeing the photos. 

However, please do not feel it is an expectation.  Your 

photos are inspiring to each other and I know some of 

you are enjoying seeing what your friends are doing. 

 

There is also a special Birches home 

celebration grid to help us all learn, 

share and celebrate the VE day 75th year 

anniversary.  

 

Choose the activities that interest you the most but 

please note it is not an expectation to complete them 

all. I would not want any of you to begin to feel over-

whelmed. 

If you would like more ideas on extending activities 

or perhaps to have information about other aspects 

of learning through play, I will happily support you 

through email.  

 

 

Mondays Challenge Below 

 

 



Monday Challenge PE 

Warm up to Kids Zumba  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=In_aYUOYZ1o 

I hope you find this one lots of fun. 

Mrs Mogey 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=In_aYUOYZ1o

